
Information COVID -19 (39)
To the whole IST community

In view of the Government’s determinations made last Tuesday, the IST Governing Board decided today 
to anticipate the measures announced in the Covid19 notice (38), reproduced below, to next Monday, 
December 27th, 2021.  

The updated Plan of Prevention and Action against COVID-19 at IST can be found at https://tecnico.ulisboa.
pt/pt/coronavirus/medidas/.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Rogério Colaço
President of IST

More information 
Updates to the Técnico community about the Coronavirus.
This website is constantly updated.

https://tecnico.ulisboa.en/coronavirus

Contacts 
For more informations about Coronavirus/COVID-19 at Técnico,
contact us by email

covid19@tecnico.ulisboa.pt 


